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This bill should be strongly supported.  It gives consumes a greater access to farm 

produced foods and it gives farmers greater access to revenue.   

 

Oregon is well known for it's amazing food scene, this bill contributes to creating that 

thriving economy while also being mindful to keep everyone safe in the meantime.  

Please vote to support this bill! 


